
 

December 1, 2017 

 

Mr. Joseph Pohrer 

17515 Bataan Court 

Noblesville, IN 46062 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

Elevatus Architecture (formerly SchenkelShultz Fort Wayne) strongly recommends Pauly Jail 

Building Company, a premier correctional facilities contractor in the United States.  Our firm 

has had the distinct pleasure of working with Pauly Jail since our first corrections project 

together back in 1986. 

Our most recent project in Adams County, Indiana completed in 2016, was a success due to our 

entire team coming together for the betterment of the county jail and the Sheriff’s department.  

With their knowledgeable team of Jared Bailey and Nick Henry by our side, our team was able 

to provide immediate results to the most pressing safety and security issues.  We have relied on 

Pauly Jail Building Company’s expertise many times before and their performance has never 

faltered.  Their team is responsive and consistently provided us with efficient and creative 

solutions to the special challenges that Adams County faced during the design and construction 

phases of the project. 

I would recommend Pauly Jail Building Company to other clients and counties without 

hesitation. It has been a pleasure working with them.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

ELEVATUS Architecture 

 

 

 

 

Tony Vie, AIA 

Justice Design Leader 

 

 

 


